Exiting Procedures at 3pm

· Classes will now be accompanied by their teacher to the front yard, P.4 – P.7 at 3pm.

· Mrs Woods’ class will line up along the gable wall of the senior classes and be dismissed from there.

· Children are to remain in line, with their teacher, until they see the person who is collecting them. 

· The teacher will release a child to the parent or person collecting.

· Younger siblings who attend after school from 2pm – 3pm, will have been collected by their eldest sibling and will be with them in their class line.

· A child will not be released to go to a parked car, either in the carpark or on the road. The person collecting must come to the inside gate and escort the child(ren) to their vehicle. Please do not wait in the yard.

· Children who have permission to walk home will be dismissed by their teacher to leave via the pedestrian gate. (We will need written permission from parents.)

· Any children not collected by 3.10pm will be taken to the foyer to wait with Mrs McEvoy.

· On very wet days, children will be released from their classrooms. Parents are asked to come into the yard and wait in the area of your child’s classroom. Once your child and their teacher have seen you, your child will leave from their usual exit. Parents of children in Mrs Woods and Miss Nugent’s classes are asked to stand outside the windows of these rooms. (Younger siblings at afterschool will be with their eldest sibling.)
While this may cause a degree of inconvenience for some parents, the safety of the children is paramount. We appreciate your cooperation on this important procedure.
